In the past year, TDCC had 10 cases presented to it. Two cases were rejected (in one TDCC asked for the
office to take action on a side issue, and in the other TDCC had a small majority in favor of retaining the
good faith deposit). One case was reclaimed by Ethics. One case was forwarded to States & Affiliates.
One case is still in progress. Five cases were completed (one had a TD working a FIDE event without a
license, one involved the appearance of neutrality with family members in small events, two involved
TDs making judgement calls that the TDs were empowered to make, and one involved a complex multi-
committee issue with the TDCC portion fairly straightforward).

TDCC is recommending four TD awards to the Executive Board (Lifetime TD Achievement, TD of the year,
Senior TD of the year, Local TD of the year) and also recommending a technical change to make TD
activity credits simpler to get. TDDC addressed ADM #23-25, ADM #23-26, and one from the
membership meeting referred to it from the 2023 Delegates’ meeting. The committee also looked into
some training issues and addressed some SafeSport implementation issues.

TDCC also assisted the office with an on-line TD Town Hall in May 2024.
The annual TDCC meeting and workshop will be held on-line prior to the U.S. Open, similar to 2022.

The committee gives great thanks for the support from the national office and the Executive Board
liaisons.



